= Fw: Request for ADR
.| Maria Whiting-Beale to' whitehead.ladawn 06/08/2010 12:27 PM

From: "Larry Kelly" <RSRecycling@aol.com>

To: Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US@EPA
Cc: Todd Brown/R5/USEPA/US@EPA

Date: 06/08/2010 12:31 PM

Subject: Request for ADR

Dear Ms. Beale,
Pursuant to a letter we received from Ms. Susan Biro, dated 5-26-2010, we herewith accept your
invitation to participate in ADR using the method known as Mediation . As mentioned in a prior
conversation we are also scheduled to participate in an informal hearing on Tuesday, 6-15-2010 at the
offices of Region V with Mr. Todd Brown of the USEPA. Per your letter please review the following
information:
Laurence C. Kelly
847-977-0240
Re: Mercury Vapor Processing Technologies, Inc.

D/B/A River Shannon Recycling

Docket No. RCRA-05-2010-0015

Respecttlly submited: [PD) EGEIVE

Laurence C. Kelly JUN - 82010
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